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Developing math skills…

Games have been offered, 
some with rules and some 
with out. The children are 
exploring patterns, matching 
and counting; they’re even 
creating some rules.

We have also been counting 
our collections as they come 
in. I’m amazed at what good 
counters they are!



The children 
worked on name 
collages with 
glue. 

I was impressed 
by their steady 
hands tracing 
over the letters.


Slime to pass the indoor time…

We have been dehydrating 
fruit to sell at Ms. Malika 
and Ms. Ashley’s Farmer’s 
Market! So far, we made 
one big batch of raisins 
and 2 batches of apples. 
And, of course we taste 
tested the product- yum!


